From: Andy Blieden <andyblieden@aol.com>
Subject: 939 E. Washington

Date: February 19, 2020 at 7:50:25 PM EST
To: andrew.r.nichols@gmail.com

To whom it may concem-

I am writing in support of the rezoning for case 19-ZONE-0071 to C-1. I cannot make the hearing but Iown 15
properties in butchertown and 10 across the street on Wenzel, E Washington and E Main and I am 100% for this
proposal. The owner is a great property owner that lives in the neighborhood. He’s done a great job fixing the
building up.

This change is needed so the building can match the commercial use it’s had over the past 10 year.

Please let me know if you have any questions. My number is 5025998270.

Thank you.

Andy Blieden

Owner

Butchertown Market

1201 Story Ave

Butcherblock Properties

Sent from my iPhone



